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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that UNESCO, with the participation of
indigenous peoples, urgently declare as the organization’s priority the
preservation, revitalization and promotion of indigenous languages. UNESCO is
also urged to initiate international processes for the establishment of
international standards on the preservation of indigenous languages. In particular,
the Forum recommends that UNESCO collaborate with efforts led by indigenous
peoples and others to map indigenous languages, such as the Endangered
Languages Project.
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